Dear Laura,

The Digital Infrastructure team are delighted to provide Ashbury Parish Council with the final, good news update from the ‘Better Broadband for Oxfordshire’ programme, which confirms the completion of superfast broadband delivery across Oxfordshire! 

Whilst we are underway with additional projects to deliver full fibre broadband across the county, this briefing summarises the key successes of ‘Better Broadband.’ The tailored update provides coverage statistics for Ashbury Parish Council and also shares key information relating to the significant achievements and background of ‘Better Broadband for Oxfordshire.’ The update also provides key information on how to get superfast broadband; our collaborative approach across the county; makes reference to key strategies and informs of our current delivery programme, ‘Businesses in Rural Oxfordshire.’ 

We would greatly appreciate your support to share this good news with your community and hope that you find this update useful and informative. 

If you should require any further information, please either:
Contact the team: broadband@oxfordshire.gov.uk
Visit our website: https://digitalinfrastructureoxfordshire.co.uk

Thank you in advance, 



Kind regards
On behalf of the Digital Infrastructure Team 

Oxfordshire County Council, Digital Infrastructure Programme, County Hall, New Road, Oxford OX1 1ND
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